
Preparing for Your Visit 
Oakwood Court and Harmony House 

Please plan to arrive 10 to 15 minutes prior to your planned visit 
to give you ample time to be screened and drive to the Chapel.    
 

1. When you arrive for your visit: 
• Daytime Visits (11:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.) - Please come to Dock Manor for 

screening. Take the first left immediately past the flower beds and Dock Woods sign 
to go to the Dock Manor entrance. 

• Evening Visits (6:00 and 7:00 p.m.) – Please come to the Welcome Center for 
screening. 

• You must wear a mask over your mouth and nose at all times. Please use hand 
sanitizer and maintain physical distance between visitors during this process. 

• You will receive an electronic access card for entry to the building and a list of visit 
guidelines. 

 
2. After screening you will return to your car and drive to the Chapel: 

• Turn right onto Dock Drive from the Dock Manor/Welcome Center parking lot 
• Turn right onto Detwiler Road 
• Take the first right onto Woods Drive 
• Take the first right into the Chapel parking lot  

 
3. When you arrive at the Chapel: 

• Use the electronic access card to enter the building.   
• Proceed to the sign in area. Here you can hang up your coat and put on your clean 

visitation gown. Gowns must be worn for visits. 
• Sign in every visitor in your party and then use hand sanitizer. Please maintain 

physical distance between visitors during this process. 
• Proceed to the door that you will use for your visit. Your electronic access card will 

have a number (one through four) noted on it. That tells you what visitation area you 
will be using. 

• Locate your door, enter, and be seated in the visitation station. 
 

4. During your visit: 
• Follow the guidelines for the visit which you received at the screening station. 
• Leave the chairs in place. Do not move them closer to your loved one. 
• Return the electronic access card to the visitation monitor. 
• Visits will end promptly 45 minutes past the hour to allow for sanitizing. 

 
5. When your visit has ended: 

• Please sign out. Everyone who signs in must sign out, per state guidelines. Please 
maintain physical distance between visitors during this process.  

• Take off your gown and place it in the used gown receptacle. 
• Use hand sanitizer. 
• Keep your mask on and exit the building. 


